ECO Council Meeting Term 5 26.04.17Attended
Full attendance today apologies from Scarlett 1S, Adela C, Ethan 5P 
No attendance from Maria 4X and Bradley B 3P


 Action
Thank you to all those children who attended today. 
I am aware of some of the Y5 not being present because of daily swimming sessions.
We invited Mrs Castles and George B to our meeting today. Mrs Castles was very informative in our meeting today. She had some interesting ideas about how we could help with planting in our school grounds and encourage wildlife into our outdoor environment. We are going to try and fill the planters in the pirate playground. We need to try and search out some sunflower seeds for us to plant. We would like to encourage bees and insects. George B shared a poster about caring for the environment and requested we make copies and place around the school. Well done George.
Any donations of seeds would be great from parents and staff.

Next Week
Meeting Wednesday 3.5.17
We are planning to complete an Eco check throughout the whole school.

Meeting Closed @ 1.10pm

Thank you for your continued support
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